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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE 2

Monday, May 22nd 2006

QUESTION NO. 25
QUESTION: Councillor C. Jones
"To ask the manager if there are any planning guidelines or regulations for the siting of bin sheds in an apartment complex or mixed development in the Tallaght Area?" 
REPLY:
There are no guidelines or regulations for the siting of bin sheds in an apartment complex or mixed development in the Tallaght Area.
However, chapter 11, “Urban Design”, of the Development Plan 2004-2010 states the following in respect of this issue;

“11.11.7.i

In all cases facilities for bin storage and clothes drying should be provided. The design and location of such facilities in a development should be addressed at planning application stage.”
Accordingly this matter is taken into account where applicable in the consideration of any planning application.
